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Welcome to the Curriculum Corner! 

I wanted to share some ELA information with you all: 

This year we have an exciting new resource called the Family Room that will help you gain an 

understanding of what your child may be working on in school. The Family Room is divided into 

three sections: 

● Getting Started includes general tips on how to navigate Ed. 

● Program Support includes resources and strategies that I'll be introducing to your child 

during class, as well as suggestions for how you can support your child at home.  

● Finally, check out Shareables for quick tips about the challenges that many parents 

experience, like getting their children to talk about their learning. 

View this quick video (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rWUC4_MjwVU) to learn more, and 

remember: You’re always welcome in the Family Room! 

 

 
ELA WEBSITES 

https://www.getepic.com/ https://www.funbrain.com/ https://www.freereadingprogram.com/ 

 

https://pbskids.org/ https://www.astrosafe.co/blog/free-reading-websites-for-kids 
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ELA AT HOME 

 

  
 

 
 

Thank you! 
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